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Hello!!
I hope everyone has had a wonderful Christmas! One of our clubs 
little elves has been working very hard this season preparing our 
yearbook for publication.  We want to make sure we get every 
one's information correct.  Please contact Celene Terry at  
bcterry1119@gmail.com   to change your address, phone number or 
email.  Our yearbook will be going to print in a couple of days so let 
her know ASAP.

Membership fees of $25 are due to Selwyn Wilson as soon as 
possible to make sure your name gets in the yearbook. 

The January Committee is Rosalie*, Meridel, Bobbie, and Suz. 
Please be prepared to hang on Jan. 3rd and those that have things 
hanging will need to pick up your paintings on this same date. 

Our next business meeting is Jan. 10th, 9:30 at City Hall.  This is 
an important meeting because it is the last one before our show.  

In preparation for the art show we will have our mat cutters up 
at City Hall on Jan. 31st.  Bring your mat board and we will have 
members that will be able to help you if needed in cutting your 
mats.

In talking about the show, I hope you are paint, paint, and painting!  
Each member is allowed up to 10 paintings in the show.  Only half 
of what you bring has to be new.  The other half can be pieces 
that have been shown before.  

March 6 & 7 Ann Moye will be presenting a workshop on "Pouring."  
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March 6 & 7 Ann Moye will be presenting a workshop on "Pouring."  
It is $35 for this 2 day workshop.  Get your money in to Selwyn 
by Jan. 31st.

Gallery 211 is having an End of the Year Sale!!!
*20% off regular priced framed watercolors from the Star 
Harbor Watercolor Society Room...
*40% off earthenware from wild clay artist Don Hollis.
*40% off all framed work from Deborah Wood.
Gallery members receive an additional 10% off on all purchases. If 
you aren't a member, then please consider becoming one. It helps 
support our mission and is tax-deductible as we are a 501(c)3.

Our club has a room at the Gallery 211 that is just for us and our 
watercolors.  We have an opening for another artist to hang their 
paintings for $25 a month.  Let me know if you are interested in 
this wonderful opportunity.

Attached you will find our Art Show and Sale Sign up sheet. I am 
looking forward to another exciting year painting with this 
incredible group.  Updates will also appear on our website at 
www.starharborws.org 


